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Pro-Life Mississippi responds to Attorney General, Lynn Fitch 

office releasing their brief that was filed with U.S. Supreme Court 

regarding the Dobbs v. Jackson Women's Health Organization.  

 

“We are honored to have a bold, courageous woman as our Attorney General,” 

said  Laura Knight, President of Pro-Life Mississippi. “She is leading this effort 

to challenge the deeply flawed 1973 Court decision.  We think Roe V. Wade is 

egregiously wrong and should be reversed.  We are proud of Lynn Fitch for 

bringing this case before the U.S. Supreme Court. The court has overruled bad 

decisions in the past, especially involving classes of persons. We hope and 

pray that the U.S. Supreme Court would defend another vulnerable class of 

persons, the preborn.” 

 

For more information please contact: Laura Knight, 601-956-8636 ext. 2, 

laura.knight@prolifemississippi.org . 
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